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Dear Readers,

Starting from next week Tuesday (March 10th) you will have the opportunity to meet up
with represenatives of the Fulbright Commission not only in Budapest but in many other
Hungarian big cities (see info below).

Upcoming workshops:

March 5" (Thursday) — CV/Essay Writing Workshop (2-4 pm)
March 19! (Thursday) — GRE Test-Taking Strategies Workshop (2-4 pm)

March 20th (Friday) — TOEFL iBT Workshop (1-4 pm)

Please note that if you would like to attend contact us by phone (+36-1-462-8050) or e-
mail (educationusa@fulbright.hu) to ensure that you have a spot.

For Fulbright applicants:

The registration for the Fulbright institutional TOEFL itp and GRE Mock Exams will be
open from next week. You can only register in person at the Fulbright EducationUSA
Advising Center.

Please check opening hours before coming (http://www.fulbright.hu/opening-hours/).
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Fulbright Scholarship Information Sessions

The Hungarian-American Fulbright Commission will be holding a series of information
sessions on our scholarship opportunity to the United States for the academic year
2016/2017. See attachment for all dates.

Budapest

Time: 3:30 p.m.

Date: March 10! (Tuesday)

Venue: Corvinus University (1093 Bp., Kozraktar utca 4-6., Building C, Room 8)

For more info: www.fulbright.hu

Eger
Time: 2:00 p.m.
Date: March 11th (Wednesday)

Venue: Eszterhazy Karoly College (3300 Eger, Eszterhazy tér 1. Building A, Ground
floor, Room 112)

Debrecen
Time: 12:00 p.m.

Date: March 12th (Thursday)


http://www.fulbright.hu/

Venue: Debrecen University (4010 Debrecen, Egyetem tér 1. Rektori Tanacsterem,
Fé6épiilet (I1./221.)

And more presentations to come in the following weeks!

Pine Manor College English Language Institute (MA) Announces
Spring 2015 Scholarship

A $500 scholarship is granted to students who enroll for programs of four weeks or more
that begin before June 30, 2015. The $500 will be taken off your tuition bill. Students
may start classes any Monday from now until late June 2015. This is not a full-pay
scholarship (all program costs and details are listed at www.pmc.edu/eli). Apply for
Intensive English Program, which requires a student visa, or the Semi-Intensive
Program, which allows you to enter the U.S. with a tourist visa.

Apply online at www.pmc.edu/eli-application for one a program. In the section that asks
“How did you hear of Pine Manor College English Language Institute?” indicate you are
applying for the scholarship and where you heard about it.

For more info: http://bit.ly/1zdhHNJ

Lebanon Valley College (PA) Offers Academic Scholarship

Lebanon Valley College is now offering up to half off of tuition for
select international students with high academic standing. Please visit the Lebanon
Valley College website for details.

For more info: http://bit.ly/1yXWnbT

Doane College (NE) International Scholarships


http://www.pmc.edu/eli
http://www.pmc.edu/eli-application
http://bit.ly/1zdhHNJ
http://bit.ly/1yXWnbT

Doane College provides scholarship funds for international students. Scholarship
funds are based on academic and potentially co-curricular merit, such as athletics, music
and theatre. International students may apply for academic scholarships by completing
the personal statement on the International Student application for admission. The
personal statement should address the student's career interests, academic performance
(including any special honors), and why the student should be considered for a
scholarship. This is a competitive process.

In the event a student has submitted an application without including a personal
statement, the student may provide the personal statement via email to Joel Weyand,
Vice President for Enrollment (joel.weyand@doane.edu).

For more info: http://bit.ly/1CT56n2

Have a wonderful week.

All the best,

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center
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Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center
Baross utca 62. Room 111.

1082 Budapest, Hungary

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu
Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa
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Find us on Facebook:
http://www.facebook.com/EducationUSA.Hungary
Follow us on Twitter:
https://twitter.com/FulbrightHU
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